
September 10, 2025 

 

To Our Valued Patients and Friends, 

I have some news to share.  The office is moving into a new location.  I have made the very 
important decision to merge the Miramar location with the Cooper City Location.  The office is 
located approximately 15 minutes away from the Miramar location, near Pembroke Pines.   

In the Miramar location it was very challenging to offer additional office hours as staff was 
divided between two offices.  This made it difficult for many patients because of the limited days 
available for appointments.  Because of this, the Miramar location will close as of September 24, 
2025, and all patient records will be transferred to the Cooper City location. 

As you may have been aware, Dr. David Pena has been out on medical leave since April 2025.  
I am happy to announce that he will be returning next month in October to the Cooper City 
location.  All the familiar faces will be there: Judith, Betty, Dr. Pena and Dr. Martin will all be 
working out of the Cooper City location. 

 

THE NEW OFFICE ADDRESS IS: 

COOPER CITY FAMILY DENTISTRY 

5900 HIATUS ROAD; SUITE 300 

COOPER CITY, FL  33330 
 

The phone number will remain the same 954-431-5513 or 954 252 8257 

Please visit our website:  www.Innovationincare.com 
In Cooper City we will be able to offer Monday thru Thursday appointments all year round along 
with Friday and Saturday appointments one to two times per month.  This will give you, the 
patient more options and flexibility when scheduling. This will ensure that the care and individual 
attention that you have come to expect will continue with the increased investment in modern 
technology for our office. ​  

As always, our team will continue to provide optimal and timely care. We have always believed 
that our patients are our most important mission. Our team is dedicated to this ideal. It is with 
great anticipation and enthusiasm that I announce this move. We are looking forward to your 
next visit!  Thank you again for your years of loyalty and confidence.  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

We hope to see you soon, 

Dr. David Pena 

Dr. Alfredo Martin 


